
 
 
The EEO-1 Report is a compliance survey mandated by federal statute and regulations. The survey requires company employment data to be categorized by race/ethnicity, gender and 
job category. The ten job categories for the report are based on the Department of Labor’s 2010 Job Classification Guide, which, in turn, is based on 2010 SOC and Census Job Codes 
and Titles, regardless of industry.  
The job categories for the EEO-1 report can be quite broad and, in many respects, are different than how we think about job categories and disciplines in our industry today. On our 
Global Diversity and Inclusion site, we have shared other data points on our workforce demographics that also provide useful insights on diversity and representation at Microsoft, and 
will help our ongoing drive for progress and improvement.  
 

 

 


